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Progress Energy’s backup room.

Building Vital Energy

Progress Energy of the Carolinas, headquartered in Raleigh, N.C., recently decided to do some renovations 
in their existing downtown headquarters building, awarding the contract to Spectra Builders. The scope 
of work included creation of a new computer room and offices for the electrical backup facility, along with 

new space for the printing and mailing of customer invoices. Among the equipment installed were UPS systems 
and advanced HVAC and fire sprinkler systems.
Key subcontractors who contributed to the project included: 
• Precision Walls 
• Interiors Unlimited 
• Floorscape NC 
• Colin Fairweather  

& Sons
• Travco Plumbing
• Piedmont Air 

Conditioning
• Watson Electrical
• Crawford Sprinkler Co. 

of Raleigh. 
Once again, Woody 

Magoon managed the 
job in a safe and efficient 
manner, delivering a 
quality project to a 
satisfied client.

Progress Energy’s new computer room. The customer invoice processing area.
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We’re doing our part. This newsletter is printed on environmentally-friendly paper—50% recycled, using 25% post-consumer waste, and is composed of a mixture of fibers from certified forests, post-
consumer recycling processes and fibers from other controlled sources.
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Spectra’s New 
Year’s Message

 The past year has been another 
challenging one for many of us. 
The hoped-for economic recovery 
has been slow to develop, causing 
continued strain on individuals, 
families and businesses, and sapping 
our confidence in the future.

Nevertheless, we all have 
much to be thankful for and 
should take time to appreciate 
our individual blessings. As a 
business, we are grateful for our 
dedicated, hardworking employees, 
outstanding building team partners, 
supportive corporate friends and, of 
course, our loyal clients, who are the 
reason our company exists.

Our nation has experienced 
tough times before, and we’ve always 
risen to the occasion, battled our 
way through our problems, and 
emerged better and stronger. This 
time will be no different.

On behalf of the entire Spectra 
Builders team, we hope you had a 
safe and healthy Christmas season 
and wish you a new year filled 
with happiness, hope and great 
opportunity. 

Spectra On the Go

A t Spectra Builders, we continue to be active in our local area in a number of ways. 
Over the past few months, the company and its employees have been involved in 
quite a few community and non-community-related events. Spectra sponsored 

a hole at the Zebulon Chamber Golf Tournament in May and also participated in the 
Zebulon Business Expo in September. We have recently also sponsored booths at Blue 

Book Showcases 
in Raleigh and 
Concord, N.C. 
Chief estimator 
Tommy Laughlin 
was a member 
of the winning 
team in the Green 
Builders Golf 
Event, held at the 
Lonnie Poole course 
at NCSU this past 
summer. Spectra 
also continues 
to sponsor local 
events, such as 
Special Olympics of 
North Carolina.

We believe it is 
our duty to support 
the community that 
supports us.

Kathy Smith and Tommy Laughlin at the Blue Book Showcase in Raleigh.
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